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Comments: Hello,

I am a mother who supports protecting our Colorado ecosystems. 

I oppose both the SUP/CE and the underlying proposed Whitney Reservoir project.

 

Diverting even more water out of the headwaters of the Colorado River is a less-than-wise idea.

 

The proposed work also is a critical step in advancing the Whitney Reservoir project, which would require making

a Wilderness boundary "adjustment" to reduce the Holy Cross Wilderness by almost 500 acres. I oppose

reduction of any federal Wilderness Areas, and especially the unique Holy Cross Wilderness which is already

being dewatered by the Homestake Partners.

 

 

Take care,

Amy Hansen


